
From: Lynne Adamson
To: "gerald.fitzgerald@kensingtonswan.com"
Subject: FW: LGOIMA request [KS-KSNational.FID301715]
Date: Tuesday, 31 May 2016 11:11:00 a.m.
Attachments:

City Development News.pdf
Response information for G Fitzgerald.pdf

Importance: High

Dear Gerald
 
I refer to your email dated 5 May 2016 requesting copies of all correspondence since 1
 January 2012 between the Dunedin City Council and either the owner, or persons acting
 on behalf of the owner related to zoning or use of the land at 135 and 145 Doctors Point
 Road.
 
Your request has been considered under the Local Government Official Information and
 Meetings Act (1987) and I wish to advise you that all correspondence we hold relating to
 the zoning and use of the land at 135 and 145 Doctors Point Road, Waitati is attached for
 your information.   The names of individual submitters have been redacted to protect
 personal privacy under Section 7(2)(a) of the Act.
 
The response also includes copies of the City Development News – a newsletter sent out
 from the Dunedin City Council City Development team.
 
You have the right to seek a review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information about
 how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone
 0800 802 602.

If you wish to discuss this further, please contact me.

Kind Regards
 
Lynne
 
 
Lynne Adamson
Governance Support Officer
Dunedin City Council
 
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand
Telephone:  03 477 4000; DDI: 03 474 3431; Fax: 03 474 3488 
Email: Lynne.Adamson@dcc.govt.nz
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From: Gerald Fitzgerald [mailto:gerald.fitzgerald@kensingtonswan.com] 
Sent: Thursday, 5 May 2016 10:03 a.m.
To: planning@dcc.govt.nz; Paula Myers
Cc: jillianandmike@xtra.co.nz
Subject: LGOIMA request [KS-KSNational.FID301715]
 
Please provide me with copies of all correspondence since 1 January 2012 between the Dunedin City
 Council and either the owner, or persons acting on behalf of the owner, of the land at 135 and 145
 Doctors’ Point Road Waitati which touches on or concerns the zoning, or use, of that land.
 
Gerald Fitzgerald 
Chairman & Partner

Kensington Swan

DDI  +64 4 498 0835
MOB  +64 21 505 048

PH  +64 4 472 7877
FAX  +64 4 472 2291

  Connect with me

www.kensingtonswan.com

Level 9, 89 The Terrace, Wellington, New Zealand
PO Box 10 246, Wellington 6143, New Zealand

We regularly produce a range of topical legal updates. To subscribe please click here.
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Attention:
The information contained in this message and or attachments is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain
 confidential and/or privileged material. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon, this
 information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the sender and delete
 the material from any system and destroy any copies.
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